PROCLAMATION

Hoover Board of Education
2024 Gifted Education Month

Whereas, our school system recognizes gifted education is vital to healthy
communities and the successful futures of countless students who require supportive

services; and

Whereas, the school system recognizes that gifted students have special needs
in the following areas: intellectual, academic, and creativity; and

Whereas, gifted education programs promote academic success across the
curriculum as well as personal growth outside the classroom; and

Whereas, the school system strives to provide rigor in the classroom and
recognizes the invaluable work of the District's Exceptional Education staff to meet the
academic and social-emotional needs of gifted students; and

Whereas, high-quality gifted education remains a priority for the school system in
an effort to ensure gifted students reach their greatest potential by placing great
importance on providing the necessary resources for students to be successful in their

adult lives; and

Now, therefore, be it proclaimed that the Hoover Board of Education joins the
Alabama Association for Gifted Children and other organizations in recognizing January
as Gifted Education Month on this 9th day of January 2024.
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Dr. Kevin Maddox Kermit Kendrick
Superintendent _ President, Hoover Board of Education




